
SHA congratulates Cheung Ka-long on
claiming Olympic gold medal

     The Secretary for Home Affairs, Mr Caspar Tsui, today (July 26)
congratulated Hong Kong fencer Cheung Ka-long on winning the first and
historical gold medal in the Men's Foil Individual competition of the Tokyo
2020 Olympic Games for Hong Kong.

     â€‹Mr Tsui said, “Cheung Ka-long has fully met the challenges to display
his skills and maintained a high level of concentration during the
competition. It is a great honour to win the medal. I hope he will reach new
heights in future.”
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